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Saison Information Systems CO., LTD. 

February 21, 2019 
 

Saison Information Systems Co., Ltd. 
HULFT Division 

 
Announcement of Emergency Maintenance: HULFT-WebConnect 

 
Dear Customers, 
This is to inform our users of the following emergency maintenance operation on HULFT-
WebConnect. We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience and 
understanding. 

 

1. Summary 
We will perform operations to fix an error that started to occur on Monday, February 
18, 2019 in which HULFT-WebConnect does not send an email notification when 
account information is changed. 
 

2. Schedule 
Monday, February 25, 2019, 2:00 a.m. to Monday, February 25, 2019, 3:00 a.m. 
(JST) 
 

3. Scope of Impact 
During maintenance HULFT-WebConnect Management Console might experience a 
connection break, which could result in your login session being lost. 
Therefore, please refrain from using the HULFT-WebConnect Management Console 
during this maintenance. 
If your login session is lost, the following message is displayed on the screen: 
"The session time-out occurred. Log in again." 
To use the service, wait until after the maintenance operations are complete, and 
then log in again. 
 
Note: This maintenance will not affect the various file transfer functions that use the 
HULFT-WebConnect service. 

 


